3 The Maunds

High Street

Deddington

Banbury

Oxfordshire

OX15 0SL

24 April 2014
Chief Planning Officer

Cherwell District Council’

Bodicote House, Bodicote,

Banbury, OX154AA

To whom it may concern.

Reference: Banner Homes Ltd application adjacent to Castle Grounds.

Ref. no.14/00412F

I am recording my strong objection to yet another application for the building of houses, submitted by Banner Homes, on the Clifton Road Deddington.The people of Deddington have already lost their appeal to stop the building of 85 houses by Pegasus, now we must start again to stop developers who have no interest in historic English villages only in their pockets.

If this is progress, it is wrong, this village cannot sustain any more housing developments except that which the Parish council have as a long term development for the village. This plan is sustainable.

Please turn down this unacceptable application

Yours faithfully

Maureen Richardson

